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Superior Street Reconstruction: Word on the Street Update (June 16, 2021)

-Superior Street opens today, Wednesday, June 16 by end of business hours.
-Monday, June 21 through mid-July 2nd Avenue West between Michigan Street and 1st Street will be closed for additional

work on the alley between Superior Street and 1st StreetSuperior St at 2nd Avenue West will remain open headed
east/west.Thursday, June 24 through Tuesday, August 31 Superior St east of 3rd Avenue East through 4th Avenue East

will be closed to finish the project.



